Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 5:54 PM

To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; sorbor.twegbe@ousd.org

Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000292, City of Oakland McClymond High School, 2607 Myrtle

Street, Oakland, CA 94607

Hi Sorbor,

Sorry | missed you. I've looked at Dilan and my schedule for the month of July and the following dates work for
both of us. Let me know and I'll reserve one (but please keep in mind, the time is open to all until reserved and
the spots go quick):

Friday July 8, 1:30 — 5:00 (allow a 2 hr meeting within the time spot)
Thursday July 21, 1:30 — 5:30 (same)

Tuesday July 26" 9:30 — 12, or 1:00 — 5:30

Wednesday, July 27", 1 — 5:30

Thanks,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2016 10:14 AM

To: sorbor.twegbe@ousd.org

Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000292, City of Oakland McClymond High School, 2607 Myrtle Street, Oakland, CA
94607

Hi Sorbor:

Thank you for coming down in to discuss the subject site. Please contact Mark Detterman, the caseworker for the site, to
schedule a meeting in July to discuss the path to closure for the site.

| have changed the compliance date for a meeting in the database until August of 2016.
Thanks,
Dilan Roe, P.E.

Chief Program Manager — Land Water Division
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health



1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org




